FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would like to request details under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I would like to request how much the council received financially for PCNs on Granby Street between August 2023 and August 2024.

The Council holds the information you have asked for.

For the period from 1st August 2023 to 31st July 2024, £53,550.00 was received from PCN’s issued on Granby Street.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
